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Infants Excursion 
As a special treat for our Kindergarten to Year 2 students, 
a special excursion has been planned for them to have a 
day out, visiting several local attractions later this term.   

The itinerary has been confirmed and includes a visit 
to the Broom Factory, Library, Museum and a River Walk 
and picnic in the park.   

Victorian Goldfields Excursion 
Mrs Levey was proud of the Talbingo students attending 
the recent excursion. Their behaviour was excellent and 
they were able to organise themselves efficiently.  They 
spoke with confidence and answered questions well.

Diary Dates
 

 
 

Week 9 – Beginning Monday, 9th September 
Friday 

Week 10 – Beginning Monday, 16th September 

Tuesday V.C. Assembly 2.00 pm 
Thursday 

Uniform  orders due 

TERM 4 
Saturday, 5th October – Monster Garage Sale 
Week 1 – Beginning Monday, 8th October 
Monday Labour Day Public Holiday 

Tuesday Staff and Students return to school 

Week 2 – Beginning Monday, 14th October 
Thursday School Photos 

Week 3 – Beginning Monday, 21st October 
Wednesday – 
Friday Khancoban Camp 

Monster Garage Sale  
The Talbingo Public School P&C is hosting a monster 
garage sale on Saturday, 5th October 2013.  Garage sales 
will be taking place all over town and at the school as part 
of this event. At school you will be able to enjoy a sausage 
sizzle and browse the goods on sale which will include a 
white elephant stall, plants etc. It is sure to be lots of fun.  
Community members wishing to be included in the event 
should contact Tracey at the supermarket for more 
information.   

Responsible Pet Program

Infants Excursion to Tumut
Friday

Science Discovery vertical slide Prosecuting Ned Kelly

Panning for gold



Community News 

Little Athletics Registrations -  Now 
Open 

Little A registrations for Under 6 to Under 15 are 
now open for the coming summer season.  

On the web go to laansw.com.au and then follow 
the link to Join Up with Tumut and District Little A 
and then register and pay online. 

Next come to the Tumut Library on Saturday 21 
September 9 am to 12 noon with proof of age to 
collect number, badges and record book.  
Uniform tops are also for sale for new 
registrations.  

Little A runs every Wednesday, 5 to 7 pm at the 
Bull Paddock in Tumut during school term time. 
The club is also seeking a Tots coordinator for the 
season. 

Enquiries to Registrar, Mark Grove, 0427163270. 

FREE Lantern Decorating  
Saturday, 7th and Saturday, 14th September 

10am-2pm 

The Hub, Tumut 

Everything supplied to decorate your milk 
bottle for ‘The Lanterns on the Lagoon’ 

Swimming Club Registrations -  Now 
Open 

Tumut Swimming Club is urging all swimmers for 
the 2013-2014 season to come along and register 
their interest at Club Tumut on Wednesday, 4th 
September between 4pm and 6pm.  

Whether you are a potential new member or a 
renewing member, you MUST come along on this 
date to receive your registration information and fill 
in relevant forms on this date.  

Any general inquiries or questions can be directed 
to tumutswim@hotmail.com 




